
CITY HEIGHTS AREA PLANNING COMMITTEE 2024 ELECTION

The City Heights Area Planning Committee (CHAPC) will hold its annual election on Monday March 
4, 2024.  The Planning Committee advises the San Diego City Planning Commission and the City 
Council on land use decisions in City Heights. This can include many things, from placing a stop sign,
to where to locate a new school or a housing development.  We are actively seeking to fill eleven 
positions for two-year terms. 

Candidates can qualify by being adult residents of City Heights, youth residents of City Heights, 
owning a business or rental property in City Heights, or representing a school or non-profit located in 
and serving the residents of City Heights.  All interested candidates MUST attend one meeting of the 
CHAPC in the previous 12 months before an election in order to be certified as eligible to run for 
election.  The CHAPC meets the first Monday of each month at 6:30pm at 3910 University Avenue, 
1st floor lecture hall. The next meetings before the election deadline will be held on January 8 & 
February 5, 2024.

Candidates for election are required to fill out an application form (attached), attach a photocopy of 
your photo identification as well as proof of your home address (such as utility bill or other document 
with your name and address on it).  For business seats or school/non-profit seats, you must include 
the address of your business, school or non-profit and a letter from the business or school or agency 
identifying you as a member or employee.  Youth Seat candidates must include a permission form 
signed by your parent or guardian (attached).  Mail applications to CHAPC Election Subcommittee, 
PO Box 5859, San Diego CA 92165 or email them to: chapc.chair@gmail.com so that they reach 
the Subcommittee before 5:00 PM on February 23, 2024.  You may give also give applications to any 
member of the election Subcommittee listed on the reverse of this flier. Applications and information 
is also available on our web page: www.neighborhoodlink.com/City_Heights_Area_Planning

Candidates may also submit a short biography of no more than 100 words describing their back-
ground and reasons for wanting to serve on the committee. These will be posted at the election site.  
There will be an opportunity to speak during a candidate’s forum beginning at 6:00PM on March 4th 
at the CHAPC meeting location, prior to the CHAPC meeting.  Please note that we are seeking 
candidates of differing economic and ethnic backgrounds so that our committee can adequately 
represent the diversity within City Heights.  Being a member of the Area Planning Committee is an 
excellent way for you to participate in important decisions that affect the future of our community.

For further information on the 2024 CHAPC election, please contact Wendy Miller at (619)806-2203.
The election will take place March 4, 2024 from 4:30PM to 7:30PM at 3910 University Ave – 
Conference Room.

Please consider volunteering to be a candidate or helping in the search for people who would 
consider running for the Committee and feel free to forward this to those that might be interested.

The Committee also needs volunteers to assist with election activities on the day of the election. 
Please contact Wendy at the number above for more information on how to assist with the 2024 
election.


